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The Fishing is Good at Crescent Lake—in December! 
 
 

Crescent Lake—Reports from the field are that the fishing is good at Crescent Lake!  
With no snow yet at the lake, Road 60 around the lake is still open for access.   
 
The Forest Service normally closes the gate on Road 60 near the old Crescent Lake Sno-
Park by December 1st.  Road 60 intersects Highway 58 at Crescent Lake Junction.   
 
This year, the gate is still open until snow prompts the closure.  When the snow arrives, 
the gate will be closed for the season. 
 
Travelers can check on the status of the gate before driving to the lake by calling the 
Crescent Ranger Station at (541) 433-3200.  
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